
TOWN OF VIRGIL
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public 
hearing will be held by the Virgil Town 
Board on the 13th day of March 2025 at 
6:30 PM at the Virgil Town Hall 1176 
Church Street, Virgil NY 13045. The 
Public hearing will be held regarding the 
transfer and use of Water Reserve Funds 
money to upgrade the water meter 
system in the Virgil Water District. All 
interested persons for or against the use 
of the reserves fund will be heard.  
Alane Van Donsel 
Virgil Town Clerk
 


